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NOV 13 1984

Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. S. M. Hare of
this office on May 29-31, August 13-14, and September 28,'1984, of activities
at D. C. Cook Nuclear Plant, Unit 2, as documented in inspection report
50-316/84-13.

It has come to our attention that the report issued as a result of this
inspection contains an error, incorrectly identifying the "as found" contaisi-
ment leakage acceptance criteria as 1.0 La. The correct acceptance criteria
is 0.75 La or 0.1875 weight percent per day. A copy of the corrected page is
attached. Please update your records to reflect the correct acceptance criteria,

We appreciate your cooperation.n

Sincerely,
. 3. Littic"' < ' '-y,, .

W. S. Little, Chief
Engineering Branch

Enclosure: As Stated

cc w/ encl:
W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant Manager*

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA

Region 5 Office
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